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RE:  Comment on Interim Final Rule on Attorneys’ Fees  

Dear Ms. Cohan: 

We are writing in support of the action taken by LSC  with regard to the Interim Final Rule that was 

published in the Federal Register on February 11, 2010 (75 FR 6816).  As a grantee program, we 

appreciate the Corporation’s timely action in publishing the new Interim Final Rule, which eliminates Part 

1642 and effectuates congressional intent by removing the regulatory restriction with regard to attorneys’ 

fee claims. This change will allow our program to access an additional source of funding and will enable 

us to serve more low-income clients.  It also restores an important litigation tool our attorneys can use in 

their pursuit of justice for our clients.  

We strongly support LSC’s action in adopting the Interim Final Rule and suspending enforcement of the 

current regulation, appropriately permitting grantees to seek fees after December 16, 2009 for all the work 

that they have done in the past or may do in the future.  We also agree with LSC’s decision to move to 

Part 1609 the provisions of Part 1642 dealing with accounting for and use of attorneys’ fees and with 

acceptance of reimbursements for costs and expenses from clients.  
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We urge the Board to adopt a Final Rule incorporating without change the provisions of the Interim Final 

Rule. 

Thank you for your work on this issue. Your work and the actions of the LSC Board will improve access 

to justice for our clients. 

Sincerely, 

 

Lois Wood    

Executive Director   

 

Linda Zazove 

Deputy Director 

 

 

 

 


